
ANNOUNCEMENT

KUALA LUMPUR, 27 MAY 2021 – The Malaysia Competition Commission (MyCC), will be 
closing its office starting 27th May to 28th May 2021. 

The is due to Menara SSM@Sentral being closed during this period for sanitation purposes to 
ensure smooth continuity of operations for its tenants (which include MyCC's office), staffs and 
public safety as a measure to prevent the transmission of Covid-19.

However, all MyCC’s staff will be working remotely from home (WFH). All planned activities 
and programmes during the office closure period have been effectively postponed until further 
notice; with certain meetings will alternatively be conducted online.

Any parties who wish to contact MyCC may do so via email at enquries@mycc.gov.my or 
Whatsapp/call us at +6019 215 2273. Complaints can still be submitted online at 
www.mcc.gov.my/e-complaint. Additionally, we are reachable through our Facebook, Twitter, 
LinkedIn & Instagram page at @themycc.

MyCC regrets any inconvenience caused in the course of undertaking these measures, and 
will provide updates through its website and social media platforms.

Thank you.
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